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The U.S. Securities and Exchange Commission announced the temporary suspension of trading 

in the securities of ForceField Energy Inc. (“FNRG”), commencing at 9:30 a.m. EDT on April 

21, 2015, and terminating at 11:59 p.m. EST on May 4, 2015.   

 

The Commission temporarily suspended trading in the securities of FNRG due to concerns about 

the adequacy and accuracy of information available to investors concerning the funding of recent 

articles and promotions touting FNRG, including for example in articles published on December 

9, 2014 and February 26, 2015.  Questions have also arisen concerning potential manipulative 

activity of FNRG’s stock, including transactions between February 25 and April 2, 2015 and the 

funding of those transactions.  This order was entered pursuant to Section 12(k) of the Securities 

Exchange Act of 1934 (Exchange Act). 

 

The Commission cautions brokers, dealers, shareholders, and prospective purchasers that they 

should carefully consider the foregoing information along with all other currently available 

information and any information subsequently issued by this company. 

 

If any broker, dealer, or other person has any information which may relate to this matter, they 

should immediately contact John O. Enright, Counsel, at enrightj@sec.gov or (212) 336-9138.   


